
Public Notice

CDN—NDG Borough  
Green Plan:  
Your Opinion  
Counts!

On Earth Day, Tuesday, April 22, residents of the Côte-des-

Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce (CDN—NDG) borough are 

invited to take part in a Forum on the borough’s future Green 

Plan. This Forum is part of preparations for an action plan  

aimed at making CDN—NDG a truly environmentally 

responsible borough over the next five years. Residents are 

encouraged to come and present their views on the main  

issues involved in enhancing and preserving the environment  

in their borough. 

The evening will begin with a presentation on the process 

involved in drafting the Green Plan. Then residents will be 

asked for their opinions regarding the seven goals of the 

Green Plan, which will guide the borough and its partners  

in years to come. They are to:

•	Ensure that the borough’s management practices reflect 
sustainable development principles;

•	Manage resources responsibly;
•	Encourage environmentally friendly urban development;
•	Improve waste management and borough cleanliness;
•	Enhance the protection of biodiversity, natural habitats  

and green spaces;
•	Promote sustainable transportation; 
•	Involve organizations and residents through environmental 

awareness and education initiatives.

Date: Tuesday, April 22 (Earth Day)
Time: 7 p.m.
Place: Le Manoir Notre-Dame-de-Grâce
	 5319, avenue Notre-Dame-de-Grâce
	 (at the corner of Décarie, near the Villa-Maria metro station)

Individuals wishing to submit their suggestions in writing on 

the above subject may do so at the meeting or before April 28  

at 5160, boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, Quebec  H3X 2H9, 

or by fax (514 868-3538) or e-mail (cdnndg@ville.montreal.qc.ca).

Elaine Doyle

Borough Secretary
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